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3050 Red Lion Road 

Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19114  

USA 

 

Tel. +1-215-281-1400 

Company Internal 

AWPC-2021-MH001DATE 

January 28, 2021 

 

To:    All Owners/Operators/Service Centers 

 

Reference:   Logistic Center Move 

 

Dear Customer / Operator,  
 

This letter is to inform you of a pending change within the US logistics network of Leonardo 
Helicopters Philadelphia. Effective Friday, January 29, 2021 we will move our Distribution 
Center from Las Vegas, Nevada to a new location in Denver, Colorado.  

 

We expect the move to have a small impact on our operations, and we expect to be back up 
fully operational in the new location within a week’s time starting  Monday, February 8, 2021. 

 

This move is made to further our efforts of continuous support improvement for our owners, 
operators and partners of Leonardo Helicopters. Based on the successes we have achieved in 
our former Nevada location in support of our operators’ base, we have continued our contract 
with our 3rd party provider for the logistic warehouse. With this move to Denver, we are excited 
for the opportunity to better serve our Leonardo family within the Mid-West and West Coast 
region, as well as the ability to any location within the US and globally 24 Hours a day/7 days a 
week. 

 

If there are any questions or concerns regarding this move, we please ask that you contact your 
Customer Support Manager directly for immediate response. 

 

The Leonardo Helicopters global team wishes continued success to all our partners in 2021. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

 

Michael Hotze 

Vice President 

Customer Support & Training 

AgustaWestland Philadelphia Corp. 

 


